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NOTIFICATION

It 1s notified for the information of students of 2 year B.Ed Program (Batch
2017-19) enrolled through DDE (Jammu Chapter) that the contact program for
2nd semester shall commence from Thursday 29" of March 2018 (for 15days
including holidays) at 3 pm in Government College of Education canal road
Jammu. All concerned students are directed to attend the said program.

The said notification is also available on official website i.e. www.ddeku.edu.in

] -

Liaison Officer

No: F1 (B.Ed PCP - i Semester) DDE/JC//KU/18
Dated: 23-03-2018

Copy to;-

1. Director, Directorate of Distance Education, University of Kashmir, Srinagar for
information;

2. Principal, Govt. College of Education Canal Road Jammu for information & necessary
action.



